
  Bourne Westfield Primary Academy 
School Council Meeting 2.11.22 

1 representative from each class please  (yr 1 and 2 may have both present) 

 

Notes by Billy 

We started off by doing the register. Key Stage 1 are going to be getting their 

badges on Friday. Then we had a vote about the how we are going to raise 

money for Don’t Lose Hope.  We voted for a sponsored obstacle run. You may 

remember how we did an opal survey about break time the results are:     

• The children hardly ever play in the pushes.  

• The children think there is not enough places to play. 

There is not enough equipment to build with. 

• They think the adults could make it more fun. 

• The children enjoy play sometimes. 

 

• There is a video that everyone can watch  in the next class assembly 

about OPAL the website is  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cm7IfAEsjqI 

 

Please record comments from your class for the next meeting 

 

 

• We will need a play time committee this might be school council 

representatives. 

 

• AOB 

 

• 2HP shared some school improvements that the school council will look 

at during the year. 

• Harley from 6S thinks that it is a good idea to have a penalty shoot out at 

the summer fair to raise money. This will be considered 

Thank you for listening  

By school council 

NEXT MEETING 

WEDNESDAY 23rd NOVEMBER, 2022 AT 2.30 IN THE MEZZ 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cm7IfAEsjqI

